DELHI COUNTY WATER DISTRICT

NOTICE OF VACANCY ON
BOARD OF DIRECTORS AND INTENT
TO APPOINT A REPLACEMENT

Notice is hereby given that on May 26, 2021, a vacancy occurred on the Board of
Directors of the Delhi County Water District. The Board of Directors of the Delhi
County Water District intends to appoint a replacement director at its regular meeting at
3:00 p.m. on July 6, 2021, in the manner prescribed by California Water Code Section
30504 and California Government Code Section 1780,

Persons interested in serving as a member of the Board of Directors should contact
the District Office at 9738 Stephens Street, Delhi, California or (209) 632-8777 during
regular business hours, in advance of the July 6 meeting. Due to COVID-19
precautions, interested persons will need special instructions regarding attendance at the

July 6 meeting.

Dated: June 7, 2021 L L N\m\&é«&w

Leandro Maldonado, Secretary to the
Board of Directors of
Delhi County Water District




